Project Update: October 2006

This study is the first phase of our three months project funded by Rufford Small Grants on
Environmental Education Programme for the population living around the Deng Deng Forest
in the East Province.

This study on the living condition of these people lay the ground work for the second phase
of the programme which involves environmental education. We are presently using this
study to strategise on the method to orient our environmental education programme for
the various groups of people in this region. By the end of October 2006 we will be going to
Deng Deng to engage in the environmental education programme when our environmental
education guides for teachers and leaders of the region are ready.

Also read the latest report on Environmental Sensitisation and Information Campaign.




